James Kilgo

From: Gena Carruthers <gcarruthers@planetaid.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 3:37 PM

To: Alma Resendiz

Cce: James Kilgo

Subject: Planet Aid

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or
unexpected email. ***

Alma,
I’'m sending an email following our brief conversation today. First and foremost, | hope you are well and recovering.

It is with much disappointment that we are unable to move forward with the textile recycling contract presented. Due
to an unforeseen circumstance that transpired in the iast week, quite unexpectedly, my regional manager and | were
very recently informed. Directions were given, meetings were held and | traveled back yesterday. We have no option
for taking on the contract at this time, and for that | am Very sorry.

Thank you for giving Planet Aid the opportunity to recycle textiles with Rutherford County. | really looked forward to
working with you. Alma, your excitement about recycling in inspiring. When you are well enough and when I can
discuss, | would like to talk with you about the matter.

Best,
Gena

Gena Carruthers
Territory Manager
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